
SOUTHERN NEW ENGLAND WALK TO EMMAUS 
MEN’S WALK #79 

APRIL 21 – 24, 2016 

CATHEDRAL CAMP, EAST FREETOWN, MA 

 

 

TEAM MEMBERS 
 

ROLE NAME TALK ASSIGNMENT 

 

Lay Director Wayne Fernandes Body of Christ 

Spiritual Director Kevin Smith Means of Grace 

Assistant Spiritual Director Stan Culy Obstacles to Grace 

Assistant Spiritual Director Dick Thompson Prevenient Grace 

Board Representative Glenn Moody Fourth Day 

Assistant Lay Director Rick Bourne Priority  

Assistant Lay Director Jim Paiva 

 

Table Leaders &  Mike Borghese Changing Our World 

 Assistant Table Leaders Mark DerManouelian Discipleship 

 Darryl Gifford Grow Through Study 

 Thom Hyslop Sanctifying Grace 

 Bruce Loecker Life in Piety 

 John McMillen Christian Action 

 Don Miller Perseverance 

 Johnell Norton Justifying Grace 

 Mike Tivnan Priesthood of All Believers 

 

Agape:  Leslie Albee, Dawn Bailey, Kim Black, Mike Rowe, Dixi Talke 
 

 

 

PILGRIMS 
 

 

 

 Ngolo Ashema Epworth UMC, Worcester, MA 

 

 Steve Gabel Oxford UMC, Oxford, MA 

 

 Taesung Kang Charlton City UMC, Charlton, MA 

 

 Don Leombruno Epworth UMC, Worcester, MA 

 

 Roy Richardson First UMC, Stafford Springs, CT 
 

  



 

Walk #79 will be held at 

Cathedral Camp Retreat Center 

167 Middleboro Road 

East Freetown, MA02717 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Directions to Cathedral Camp Retreat Center: 

From North or Western Mass:  Take Rt. 24 

South to Exit 12 onto Rt. 140 South.  Take Exit 8 

“Chace Rd” .  Take a right off exit ramp. 

Proceed straight across the rotary.  This becomes 

Mason Road.  Follow to end.  Turn left onto Rt. 

18.  Cathedral Camp is about 1 mile up on left.   

From South or R.I.:  Take 195 East to Rt. 140 

North.  Take Exit 8 “Chace Rd.”  Take left off 

ramp.  Proceed straight across the rotary.  This 

becomes Mason Road.  Follow to end.  Turn left 

onto Rt. 18.  Cathedral Camp is about 1 mile up 

on left.   

 

UPCOMING EMMAUS WALKS 

 

Men’s Walk #80 Oct. 27-30, 2016 

Women’s Walk #80 Nov. 3-6, 2016 

Men's Walk #81 April 20-23, 2017 

Women's Walk #81 April 27-30, 2017 

Men's Walk #82 Oct. 19-22, 2017 

Women's Walk #82  Oct. 26-29, 2017 

 

All Walks will be held at Cathedral Camp in East 

Freetown, MA 

 

 

…Were not our hearts burning 

within us as He talked with us 

on the road…to Emmaus   

(Luke 24:32). 

 

AGAPE…AGAPE…AGAPE 

 

The Emmaus Walks depend on the generous 
support of our Community members for Agape 
letters, gifts, decorated placemats and home-baked 
food items.  This is another way to show God’s 
love to all participants.  Please mail your items to 
P.O. Box 461, Wakefield, RI, 02880 at least one 
week prior to the Men’s Walk,  OR deliver them to 
the retreat center by Friday of the weekend, OR 
contact a team member who can bring them to the 
weekend. 
 

72 HOURS PRAYER VIGIL 
 

The power of Emmaus is through prayer!    
Prayer warriors are needed to fill the 72 

hour prayer wheel.  Remember how special this 

was on your weekend?  Please volunteer to pray 

during a one hour time slot (or more) when you 

are contacted.  If you are not called, please 

contact Barbara Fortin at 508-234-2137 or email 

her at barbarafortin@charter.net.  You can now 

sign up online!  Click here for the men's 

weekend; click here for the women's weekend. 

If you would like to pray during a time slot that 

is already filled, email us your desired date and 

time at SNEEmmaus@gmail.com. We'll be sure 

to add your name to the prayer wheel that goes 

up in the conference room. Need help identifying 

what to pray for?  Go to sneemmaus.org and 

under the “Members” section (username and 

password:  freely, freely), choose “forms” and 

then “Prayer Suggestions”. 

 

(Getting this newsletter on paper? You can find 
the prayer vigil at: www.3dayol.org  then click 
on “Prayer Vigil Listings”) 

 
 

Candlelight will be held beginning at 

7:30 p.m. on Saturday of each weekend.  

Gather first in the retreat center dining 

room for music and fellowship and then 

proceed to the chapel at 8:30 p.m. for 

worship, followed by Candlelight 

procession. 

Closing is held at 5:00 p.m. on Sunday 

of each weekend.   Both events are held 

at the retreat center.   

 

Your attendance at these events is a 

wonderful way to show God’s love to 

the pilgrims and to connect with the 

community.   (Adult/teen community 

members only please.  Children and 

guests are welcome at all gatherings.) 

mailto:barbarafortin@charter.net
http://www.3dayol.org/Vigil/GetVigil.phtml?pvid=11842&commid=250
http://www.3dayol.org/Vigil/GetVigil.phtml?pvid=11843&commid=250
mailto:SNEEmmaus@gmail.com


SOUTHERN NEW ENGLAND WALK TO EMMAUS 
WOMEN’S WALK #79 

APRIL 28 – MAY 1, 2016 

CATHEDRAL CAMP, EAST FREETOWN, MA 

 

TEAM MEMBERS 

 

ROLE NAME TALK ASSIGNMENT 

 

Lay Director Eilene Hawthorne Body of Christ 

Spiritual Director Lori Eldredge Means of Grace 

Assistant Spiritual Director Bobbie Chapman Justifying Grace 

  Obstacles to Grace 

Assistant Spiritual Director Kathy Macedo  Prevenient Grace 

  Sanctifying Grace 

Assistant Lay Director Barbara Fortin 

Assistant Lay Director Christine Kilmonis Priority 

Board Representative Donna Moody Fourth Day 

 

Table Leaders & Donna Fish Discipleship 

 Assistant Table Leaders Chris Genannt Priesthood of All Believers 

 Sheri Loeckler 

 Diane Maxwell Christian Action 

 Barbara McAllister 

 Debra Miller Changing our World 

 Andrea Pare 

 Bonnie-jean Rowe Perseverance 

 Sharon Smith Life in Piety 

 Joan White Grow Through Study 

 

Agape Team:  Michelle Annadale, Stephanie Bennett, Katie Carmine, Dean Fortin, 

Audry Sherry 

PILGRIMS 
 

 Norma Dodge Epworth UMC, Worcester, MA 

 Bella Doumbia Long Plain UMC, Acushnet, MA 

 Brenda Gabel Oxford UMC, Oxford, MA 

 Heather Kattan First UMC, Framingham, MA 

 Nancy Kilburn North Kingstown UMC, North Kingstown, MA 

 Lynne Lamarre Wesley UMC, Lincoln, RI 

 Carrie Leonard John Wesley UMC, Falmouth, MA 

 Gail Major Barrington UMC, Barrington, MA 

 Veronica McCormick First UMC, Framingham, MA 

 Elaine Smulling Open Table of Christ UMC, Providence, RI 

 Mary Jane Sullivan Crawford UMC, Winchester, MA 

 Susan Weiler Christ the Redeemer Anglican, Danvers MA 

 Eva Yarger Blackstone Valley UMC, Whitinsville, MA 



         4
TH

  Day Events 

Saturday, May 14, 2016 
Blackstone Valley UMC 

Whitinsville, MA 

 

10 a.m. – 1 p.m. - Fourth Day Insights! 
An informal session open to anyone interested in 

learning all about the Walk to Emmaus movement. 

Learn the ins and outs of the 3 day weekend 

experience.  This is an important place to start if 

you would like to be on a future team or to learn 

more about sponsorship.  Register with Barb Fortin 

at 508-234-2137 by May 12
th
. Bring a bag lunch. 

Beverages will be provided. 

 

12 – 1 p.m. Team Evaluation Meeting for 

Team of Walk #79 will be held from 12-1 p.m. 

 

1-3 p.m.     COMMUNITY GATHERING! 

 

Worship,Music,Fellowship, Refreshments  
The entire Emmaus community is invited to a time 

of fellowship and praise! Come meet the new 

pilgrims and visit with old and new friends. Guests 

are welcome! Please bring a (small) favorite snack 

to share – beverages provided! 

 

(Special note to Board members - after the 
Gathering, we will have a Board meeting.) 
 

Directions to Blackstone Valley UMC: 

From Providence and points South:  Route 146N to 

Exit 5 (Main St. Northbridge); bear right at end of 

ramp onto Main St. ( Follow directions below after 

**) 

From Worcester and point North:  Route 146S to 

Exit 5 (Main St., Northbridge); Turn left at end of 

ramp on Main St.  (Follow directions below after 

**) 

 

** Continue 2.5 miles to two traffic lights at 

Memorial Square.  Go through 1
st
 light and bear left 

at second light into Church St.  About .1 mile ahead 

on right (Past Post Office, barber shop and lawyer’s 

office – but before Domino’s Pizza) is a narrow 

street disguised as an alley.  Take that right onto St. 

James Court.  The church and parking lot is straight 

ahead.  GPS USERS!  The parking lot is in the rear 

of the church building.   

Use address:  2 St. James Ct., Whitinsville, MA 

Southern New England Emmaus is 
now on Facebook! 

 
We are pleased to announce the launch of 

our new Fourth Day Community Facebook page!  

The idea is to supplement our current website and 

emails to help further strengthen connections within 

the SNE community, as well as encourage and 

support each other on our respective Fourth Day 

journeys.  If you are a Facebook member, simply 

search for “Southern New England Emmaus” on 

your Facebook home page, and click “Join Group”.  

Within a short time, you will be granted full access 

to the site content, be able to post or comment, and 

also begin receiving updates directly on your home 

page (a feature which you can control). We also 

encourage you to help us “spread the word” of our 

Facebook presence among the entire community by 

inviting fellow SNE Fourth Day pilgrims who use 

Facebook.  It’s easy to do using the invite feature on 

the main page, by adding them directly if they OK, 

or by directing them to the site and having them ask 

to join. (And any member can approve another 

member!) 

 

Please join us as we look to use this wonderful 

technology to help sustain the strength generated 

during our Walks and further advance His kingdom!  

And we’ll also post important up to date 

information on walks and gatherings.    
 

 

UPCOMING SPECIAL EVENT! 

 

Emmaus Leadership Development Event 

September 10, 2016 
 

Hosted by SNE Emmaus, this event will be at the 

North Kingstown UMC, 450 Boston Neck Road, 

North Kingstown, RI.  Led by Mike Crane, 

Regional Leader (Emmaus), Northeast Region, the 

Leadership Development Event is open to all 

Emmaus and Chrysalis folks, especially Board 

members and Clergy.  The LDE provides an 

opportunity to meet, fellowship and discuss ways to 

improve our Emmaus ministries with people from 

other Emmaus communities and with the Northeast 

Region leadership team.  Watch for more 

information in the summer newsletter, on Facebook 

and on our website (sneemmaus.org)

 


